
         
  
                             

 
                    
  
                             

     
                           

  
   

neighbourhood plans 

From: Dianne Martin 
Sent: 09 December 2017 17:57 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Goodrington Village Green 

To whom it may concern 

I utterly disagree with the council, and the Torbay Development Agency, of objecting to the 
status 
of the Goodrington village green as a local green space. 

The many volunteers have worked tirelessly to improve the site for the benefit of the 
community and with 
the blessing of the council. How can you justify going back on your word. 

Frank Martin 
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